
 

Chamlian Armenian School 

 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Chamlian Armenian School is proud to announce that we are selling Popcornopolis 
Popcorn as one of this fall’s fundraiser.  With your help and enthusiasm, we can make this 
fundraiser a great success!  Here are the details: 

OUR GOAL:  $21,000! 
That's JUST 5 BAGS Per Student… We Can Do It! 

 
WHAT: The items to be sold include $8-10 bags of Popcornopolis popcorn. 
 
WHEN: Our sale begins on Thursday, September 10 and ends Friday, October 2.  All 

money must be returned to the school no later than October 2. 
 
 IMPORTANT:  LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED!  Orders will be filled 

ONCE before Christmas break. 
 
HOW: Payment can be either cash or check, with checks being made payable to "Chamlian 

Armenian School PSC."   
 
TIPS: To help your child get to the top quickly, here are some ideas of who to sell to:  

Friends, relatives, co-workers, neighbors, coaches, teachers, doctors, Girl or Boy 
Scout leaders, church members, babysitters, etc.  Please do not allow your child to 
sell on the street or door-to-door.   

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support for the students at Chamlian Armenian School!  


